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THE IMLI GOVERNING BOARD HOLDS ITS 32nd SESSION  

 

 

The 32nd session of the IMLI Governing Board was held at the IMO Headquarters, London on 17 

July 2018. The Board reviewed the academic work and financial performance of the Institute.  It 

expressed satisfaction with respect to the work of the Director, Faculty and Staff of IMLI for their 

continuous efforts to maintain the Institute’s high academic standards.  The Board expressed its 

appreciation  to all Visiting Fellows who taught at IMLI during the last academic year and noted 

with satisfaction that the Institute’s work was recognized by both the UN General Assembly and 

the IMO Assembly.  

 

The Governing Board agreed to commemorate the Institute’s 30th Anniversary at the 69th session 

of the IMO Technical Cooperation Committee which will be held in the summer of 2019. It also 

approved the allocation of funds to assist alumni to attend the 30th Anniversary Celebrations in 

London.    
 

 

 
Mr. Kitack Lim (Chairman) and Members of the IMLI Governing Board attending the Meeting 

 

 



The current Members of the IMLI Governing Board are: 

 

Mr. Kitack Lim (Chairman) 

Professor David Attard (Director, IMLI)  

Dr. Philippe Boisson (France)  

Dr.  Reto A. Duerler (Switzerland)                  

Dr. Patrick Griggs (United Kingdom)                                                                                    

Mr. Jim Harrison (United Kingdom) 

Prof. Asuko Kanehara (Japan) 

Ms. Nancy Karigithu (Kenya) 

Mr. Louis Mbanefo (Nigeria) 

Dr. Kofi Mbiah (Ghana) 

Professor Marko Pavliha (Slovenia) 

Mr. Lino Vassallo (Malta) 
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